

The Bluecoat School and Nursery Unit

working in partnership with The Stamford Children's Centre

Green Lane, Stamford, Lincolnshire. PE9 1HE
Tel: (01780) 764202 Fax: (01780) 481311
Email: office@bluecoat.lincs.sch.uk
Head Teacher – Mrs C Hines

Tuesday 29th September 2015

Safety Update



Dear parents

I am writing to advise you that we will be locking our school gates to the car park between **3.55pm and 4.15pm** on Tuesdays and Thursdays in addition to the current arrangements. This is to enable all children to leave our site safely at the end of after school clubs.

These new safety arrangements will start this Thursday 1st October 2015, so please therefore be aware from that date that if you choose to park in the school car park to wait for children attending a club, that the gates will remain locked until **4.15pm**.

Kind regards

Carol Hines Headteacher







